
From Editorial Office

Aswe would like to increase the quality as well as the 
number of recipients of our magazine, the editors of 
the “Review of Historical Sciences” asked the Ministry 

of Science and Higher Education for a co-financing of the translation 
into English of two issues of our magazine. In 2017, we obtained mo- 
ney to finance this project under contract No. 501/1/P-DUN/2017 
from the funds of the Minister of Science and Higher Education 
designated for the public dissemination of science. In this situa-
tion, we decided to translate the second issue of the “Review of His-
torical Sciences” of 2017 and the second issue of 2018. However, to 
maintain the continuity of the publication of the magazine, which 
has been published only in Polish so far, we decided to publish two 
volumes of the second issue of our magazine, the first in Polish 
– 2017, vol. XVI, No. 2, and the second in English – 2017, vol. XVI, 
No.  3 (translations of all texts into English). A similar solution 
will be applied to the second issue of the “Review of Historical 
Sciences” of 2018.

We hope that actions undertaken by us will find understanding 
not only among our readers, but also among new, English-spe-
aking recipients of our magazine.
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